
REGARDING COURT  
APPOINTMENTS IN  

FIDUCIARY MATTERS
THE OFFICE OF THE MANAGING INSPECTOR 
GENERAL FOR FIDUCIARY APPOINTMENTS
is within the Office of the Inspector General and is 
responsible for maintaining and enforcing the rules 
governing appointments by the court in certain types 
of litigation. The Office also conducts confidential  
investigations regarding fiduciary appointments 
(court appointments in guardianship, foreclosure, 
receivership, surrogate, and matrimonial matters). 

WHO CAN FILE A COMPLAINT?
Judicial and non-judicial employees of the Unified 
Court System, court users and members of the 
public can file a complaint regarding an appointee’s 
unsatisfactory performance or conduct which is 
incompatible with the appointment. 

OFFICE OF THE MANAGING INSPECTOR GENERAL  
FOR FIDUCIARY APPOINTMENTS
Office of Court Administration
25 Beaver Street
New York, New York 10004
PHONE: (646) 386-3515 TOLL-FREE: 1-866-FID-3226 
EMAIL: ig@nycourts.gov

TO OBTAIN MORE INFORMATION  
OR FILE A COMPLAINT YOU MAY CONTACT


